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Honorable Members of the House Committee on Emergency Management, General 

Government, and Veterans. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment in support of HB 4083. My spouse 

receives PERS monthly payments as a retired high school Spanish teacher, so I 

have a direct interest in how public funds are managed. I accept the overwhelming 

scientific consensus that carbon based fuels contribute significantly to the negative 

impacts of climate change and will worsen if our government and market institutions 

don't soon reverse investment in carbon fuel industries that take a short-term view of 

what "profit" means. Our public investment funds should be managed with a longterm 

perspective. Please move HB 4083 out of committee "do pass" as soon as possible. 

Thank you.  


